
 

 

 

 

Welcome to ARHU 
Research News! 

This is a "pilot" test of an e-newsletter that has been requested 

by some faculty for sharing research announcements and 

helpful information for ARHU faculty. Please let us know what 

you think by emailing feedback to: arichers@umd.edu. 
 

 

 

 

Tell Us About 
YourResearch 

We want to hear about your ARHU scholarly engagement to 

help connect you with resources, funding and publicizing the 

value of your projects.  

  
 

 

 

 

First up for ARHU Dean's 
Lecture Series 
The first lecture in the 2017-2018 Dean's Lecture Series: 

Courageous Conversations, ARHU Resists Hate and 

Biasfeatures Theo Wilson, the award-winning slam poet and 

social justice advocate who skyrocketed to social media fame 

after going undercover in alt-right social media communities. 
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Check out who won DRIF 
Awards this fall 
The DRIF Review Committee recently awarded 20 

conferences, microgrants and subvention proposals to ARHU 

faculty for the Round I competition.  
 

 

 

 

Find Funding Opportunities 
List of external research and scholarship funding 

announcements with January and February deadlines.  

 

 

 

 

BBI Call for Proposals 
UMD Brain and Behavior Initiative is looking to fund new 

collaborations involving the humanities. Deadline 1/26/2018 
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